
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION 

National Archives and Re. 	Service 
Washington, D.C. 20408 

June 30, 1970 

• Mr. Harold Weisberg 
Cog d'Or Press 
Route 8 
Frederick, Maryland. 21701 

Dear Mr. Weisberg: 

This is in reply to your .letter of May 27, 1970. 

You have copies of the material in the Warren Commission name tiles 
which relate to David Ferrie, copies of the tentiMonyef Frederick 
O'Sullivan concerning him, and copies of Secret Service documents or 
peges in these docuTherlti that relate to Ferrie. Enclosed is a copy 
of a commission staff mememadimt which includes a refer**, to the 
deletion in Frederick O'Sullivan's testimony concerning'Verrio. No 
record Which shoes the actual deletion has been found. These are all 
of the unrestricted documentp relating to Ferri* of which we berm 
knoWledge. We have previously informed you of the Waterial,itrths,Aamo 
files for Ferris that is withhold from research. We-are unaltle 
devote the manpower needed to examime the thousands of lisios'exatOrial 
in the,doemlesion files in order to be sure of ;capering* cipplate'ilet;. 
of material relating to Perris. 

Enclosed is & copy of e' letter of May 11, 1970, from the emaroVearrice 
transmitting copies of Secret Service Control No!. 4109 02146241thiak 
relate to Ferris. As int sent you **pies of Jo. 620 and of thspage in 
MO. 449 which relates to Ferric Preparod from copies ia the Coslassion's 
records, we are not sending copies cl—these *seism:was to yoes— Vw will 
send you copies of the enclosures if you went then: 
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